
Greater Southwest Chapter

Please Save the Date for 

our Legislative Breakfast. 

We will meet with our 

lawmakers to discuss state & 

federal issues, build & 

maintain critical relations, 

and to thank them for their 

continued support of credit 

unions.

Additional details will follow. 


